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March 29, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO: Honorable Board Members  

FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent  

RE: Request Permission to Piggyback                                                                                                        
State Contract #880-001-06-1 Audio Visual Equipment 

 
The Purchasing Department is requesting approval to “piggy-back” onto State Contract #880-006-06-1 
for audio visual equipment on an “as needed” basis for new and existing schools.  This contract will 
expire on January 22, 2009.   

The estimated total dollar amount of $225,000 is based upon orders for the five new schools that will be 
opened next fiscal year and general District usage through January 22, 2008.   

Please find below the estimated dollar amounts for the vendors listed –the Purchasing Department will 
monitor all transactions to assure the estimated dollar amounts are not exceeded. 
 
BES Industries: not to exceed $50,000 
Epson America not to exceed $175,000 
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me at your 
convenience. 
 
 
KDG/mk 
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